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GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Meeting Notes of November 5, 2024 

420 N. Front Street 

Suttons Bay, MI  49682 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Present: Bahle, Case & Lutke 

Staff present: Larrea, Devol and Miller 

Public:  Bill Perkins 

 

2025 General Service Budget Discussion 

 

Larrea pointed out the highlights of the proposed 2025 Budgets relating to Road improvements, 

Parks and tree removal and replacement.  The Committee recommended that the 2024 

Amended Budget and the 2025 Proposed budget be approved as presented.  

 

 

Status Update-Other Committees 

 

Staff indicated that the Utilities Committee is proposing an increase in marina fees and will be 

looking at a rate increase for the water fund. 

 

Committee member comments:   

 

Public Comment:  Perkins asked questions regarding the water fund. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:07 am. 

 

Meeting notes submitted by Dorothy Petroskey, Clerk. 

mailto:suttonsbay@suttonsbayvillage.org

